M S Tuoxuan
Senior Vice Presudent
Nuciear Generation
(704))382-2200 Office
(704 )3824360 Fax

Januaery 19, 1996

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Numbers 50-413 and -414
Steam Generator Replacement Project -
Revisions to Technical Specification Listings of Core Operating
Limit Methodologies; Supplement

By letter dated September 30 1994, Duke Power Company submitted proposed revisions to
Technical Specifications to facilitate steam generator replacement. Included in the submittal were
revisions to Technical Specification 6.9.1.9, to incorporate anticipated revisions to Topical
Reports DPC-NE-3000P-A and DPC-3002-A. These revisions have since been approved.
Attached are pages marked up to reflect the updated topicals.

Note that new originals will be provided following issuance of the unit-specific Technical
Specifications; an amendment which is anticpated to be approved in the near future.

If there are any questions, or more information is needed, please call Scott Gewehr at (704) 382-
7581.

Very truly yours,
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M. S. Tuckman
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ce! Mr. R. E. Martin, Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 14H25, OWFN
Washington, D. C. 20555

Stuart D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region [1
101 Marietta Street, NW - Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323



